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TO:   Colorado Water Conservation Board 

 

FROM:  Lauren Ris, Deputy Director 

  

DATE:   November 16-17, 2022 Board Meeting  

 

ITEM:  15c. 2023 Projects Bill - Miscellaneous 

(2) Colordo Parks & Wildlife - Appropriation to Purchase Orphan Shares in Chatfield 

Reservation Reallocation 

 

 

Staff Recommendation 

Staff recommends the Board approve the sale of a minimum of 924AF of Orphan Shares in the Chatfield 

Reservoir Reallocation Project and allow CPW to appopriate its funding for the purchase in the 2023 

Projects Bill.  

 
Introduction/Discussion to be provided at the Meeting 

Colorado Parks and Wildlife (CPW) has requested CWCB consider the sale of 924AF of available “Orphan 

Shares” in the Chatfield Reservoir Reallocation Project.  

 

This table provides the current ownership by the Project Participants. 
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